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Minutes February 7, 2023

Attendees: Dwight Schenk, Sarah Dengler, Anne Reed, Vern Young and Craig Clark.

Meeting was held at 2:30 PM EST.

1) Laurie May joined to discuss the proposed warrant article regarding allocating cemetery purchases to a fund that can be used by the town for general cemetery maintenance. Laurie asked who would be authorized to expend the funds and it was determined that the Selectboard would be the authorizing authority. A discussion was held about the funds that are dedicated to a specific site and the Selectboard will be talking to our state representatives regarding permission to access those funds.

2) Investment policy was signed and shared with Citizens. No change.

3) Review of MS9 and MS10

Discussion held regarding generation of the reports. Craig raised the question why the Thrasher fund was not reported under the Scholarship tab. Dwight will check with Citizens. Anne raised several questions for clarification. Citizens will post to Axiom Website for submission to the state. 

4) Scholarship discussion. Status quo

5) Anne raised the question about why we do not have a procedure manual. Trustees agreed this is an important need. Anne and Sarah (and other) will begin work as time allows. We have copies of Hanover’s manual and will look at other towns. 

6) Meeting adjourned at 3:55 PM EST

J Craig Clark Jr
